http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=26387

Trees And Tributaries Tour

There will be a tour of streambank stabilization and riparian forest buffer projects along the
Delaware River on Wednesday, August 28th from 4:00 to 8:00PM. Everyone will meet at the corner
of 238th and Barton Roads 1 mile north of the community of Arrington Kansas. Arrignton is located
10 miles due east of Holton on Highway K-116

In order to know how much food to prepare for the meal, please pre-register by calling Delaware
River WRAPS at 785-284-3422 by August 23rd.

Sponsored by Delaware River WRAPS, Glacial Hills Resource Conservation and Development
Region, Inc. and the Kansas Forest Service. Funded in part by a U.S. EPA Section 319 Clean Water
Act grant provided by the Kansas Department of Health and Environment.



